Miller Swim School Back Better Than Ever

Safer Swimmers, Safer Summer

Wellness Procedures

- If you are or have been ill, please stay home and abide by CDC 14 day recommended quarantine
- Temperatures will be taken at the door prior to entry
- Sanitation stations to be utilized frequently
- All MSS deck and Front Desk Staff will be wearing masks
- Per the City of Tulsa,
 Masks are required
- Please arrive dressed and ready to swim!

Welcome back Miller Swimmers!

FACILITY PRACTICES

Parents must drop off and pick up swimmers at designated areas

There will be no access to the water fountain.

Any purchases will need to be made with credit card or exact change before your childs lesson ends. Cookies are \$0.75 or cookie cards are available for purchase

The Men/Women locker rooms shall remain closed. There is a restroom available on the deck for use by swimmers only

Should a non-swimmer need to use the restroom please see a staff member for assistance

Families are to limit the number of observers to 1 per family

Deck and front desk staff will wear face masks

Sanitization stations will be available throughout the facility

No strollers will be allowed inside of the facility

Only swimmers will be allowed on the pool deck.





State of the art UV Filter Syestem kills 99.9% of all



bacteria and viral Well balanced, infections chlorinated water keeps swimmers extra safe!

SWIM LESSON PRACTICES:

All equipment utilized will be limited for classes and sanitized in between each class

No goggles will be issued to swimmers to borrow

Swimmers should arrive dressed to get straight in the pool

Shoes and Towels are to be kept by the parent

Supervisors will call children into the pool area, and in order to limit the number of people on the pool deck, we do ask that parents remain in the observation rooms

PLease do not bring any extra or unnecessary bags into the facility other than that which is essential

Swim Lesson Entry and Flow

We appreciate your patience and flexibility as we all adjust to our new systems

SOCIAL DISTANCING PRACTICES:

We request all patrons that are exhibiting symptoms of fever or sickness to postpone their lessons for the health and safety of the community

To the extent possible, all customers and employees in lobby and waiting areas should maintain 6 ft of social distancing

All patrons in lobby or waiting areas are required to wear a mask when social distancing is not possible.

Disinfect hands immediately upon entering facility, and maintain proper hand washing practices of 20 seconds or more with soap and water after going to the bathroom, blowing your nose, sneezing, or before/after eating

Avoid touching eyes, nose, and mouth

Being in the water is not a concern as COVID-19 is not transmitted through properly treated water

There will be one way in each facility and one way out to exit. Please follow the signs posted

Chairs in observation rooms will be placed with regards to social distancing recommendations. Please do not move the chairs from their locations

